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Oregon citizens are against this bill. We do not believe that publicly controlled 

buildings or operations funded by our tax dollars should have the ability to arbitrarily 

restrict the ability of citizens who are law abiding, have followed all requirements, 

completed background checks, taken classes and purchased legal firearms from 

carrying said firearms in a safe and legal manner. 

 

Common sense alone should prevail and the Senate knows as well as anyone that is 

legally licensed concealed carry permit holder is not the individual that the state 

should be worried about. If the Senate was to focus on the criminals of the state and 

reduce criminal activity instead of inventing additional restrictions on its citizens that 

are not the cause of the crime then the Senate might actually create change for the 

citizens that is meaningful.  

 

We beg the Senate to please stop these attacks on lawful citizens who follow the 

laws and do not commit crimes and start focusing on crime and actual matters that 

will make our lives better and safer. 


